
 

Notice to Mariners 

Navigation Closure due to dredging works at 
Stalham Dyke & temporary closure of Stalham 
Staithe 24hr Mooring  
 
Notice is hereby given that the Broads Authority will be undertaking dredging works, from 
Monday 9th December to 23rd December, during 0800 hours and 1600 hours daily, 
excluding weekends. The site stretches along the upstream end of the River Ant, at Stalham 
Dyke from grid ref TG 37326 24464 moving upstream towards TG 37290 24699. (shown in 
red on the plan extract). The maintenance works on the water will involve the use of 
floating pontoons and small works vessels.  
 
Note: during the above period navigation will be closed. Stalham Staithe 24hr Mooring (TG 
37294 24706) will also be temporarily closed for the duration of the works.  
 
Please ensure that these works are taken into consideration for passage planning and when 
navigating in this area. 
All equipment will be lit and signage will be in place to warn of restriction and delays.  

 

Please contact the Broads Authority, Yare House, 62-64 Thorpe Road, Norwich, Norfolk, NR1 
1RY Tel (01603) 610734 if additional information is required. 

Waterways Project Officer 
November 2024 


